
From: no-reply@herefordshire.gov.uk <no-reply@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 23 October 2020 10:08
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning application comment was submitted for 713541

CAUTION; This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

The following is a comment on application 162920 by 'Anna Ensor'

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment:

The proposed development is on a flood plain, and only recently we have 
seen what happens - we ourselves were flooded at the back of our property, 
fortunately water didn’t enter but by mm. Its stupidity at this time, with the 
climate emergency to build 1200 houses - extra traffic, everything which 
needs to be reconsidered with the dramatic changes which are occuring in our 
environment. How can we ignore the environmental impact these properties 
would bring. I could list the disadvantages - but I am sure you already have 
them -1 just want to make it clear that I object strongly to the development in 
it’s current form.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Anna 
Last name: Ensor

Email:

Postcode: HR4 OSR
Address: 215 Kings Acre Road HR4 OSR 

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:

Link Id:
https://www.herefordshire.qov.uk/info/200142/planninq services/planninq ap
plication search/details?id=162920


